
 

Catholic Community in Central Racine 

September 17, 2023 

Pastoral Team/Equipo Pastoral 

Very Rev. Juan Manuel Camacho, Pastor/Párroco  Rev. José Mario Nieto, Associate Pastor/Vicario 
   frjuan@cccracine.org           frjose@cccracine.org  

Deacons/Diáconos 
Dan Burmeister         Roberto Fuentes              Julio López                 Leonides Rocha       Raúl Rueda                Howard Wirtz 

   Director of Christian Formation Program/     Coordinator of Youth Ministry/ 
Directora del Programa de Formación Cristiana:   Coordinador Pastoral Juvenil 

     Gabriela Cabrera  262-898-5653    John Clarke 262-898-7008         Eloy Contreras 262-898-5666 

St. Patrick/San Patricio  

Staff/Personal 
Amalia Pardo, Office Manager 
Tricia Pardo, Office Assistant 

Adolfo Gioannini, Facilities Coordinator 
262-898-5651 

Business Coordinator/Coordinador Administrativo 

Geoffrey Greiveldinger  262-488-5900 

Trustees: 
         Wayne Marik  Maureen Martinez 

Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson/ 
   Presidenta del Consejo Pastoral  

Carol Rawlinko 

Office Hours/Horario de oficina:    
Monday-Friday 8:30 am-Noon; 1:30-4:30 pm 
lunes-viernes de 8:30am-12:00, 1:30-4:30pm 

Closed/cerrada  12:00-1:30pm  

1100 Erie St.         Racine, WI 53402 
262-632-8808  

 Email: church@stpatrickracine.com 
Website: www.stpatrickracine.com 
Facebook: “Saint Patrick Racine”  

 
Masses/Misas 

Saturday /Sábado       4:00 pm  English 
Sunday /Domingo      9:00 am  English 
Sunday /Domingo             10:30 am  Español 
Sunday /Domingo             12:00 pm  Español 
Sunday /Domingo               6:00 pm  Español 

Wednesday/Miércoles             6:00 pm  Español 

 Livestream Masses:       Sunday:   9:00 am English  10:30 am Español  Wednesday-Friday: 9:00 am English 

St. Richard 

Director of Administrative Services 

Karen Crane 
info@strichard-parish.org 

Office & Communications Assistant 
Ellena Mandujano 

info@strichard-parish.org 

Trustees 

Kathy Garski  Ed Morelli 

Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson 

Mark Panthofer 

Office Hours 

8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Monday - Thursday 

Closed Fridays 

1509 Grand  Ave., Racine, WI 53403 

262-637-8374 

E-mail: info@strichard-parish.org 

Website: www.strichard-parish.org 

  Facebook: “St. Richard Parish - Racine”  

Masses 

 Saturday  4:00 pm 

 Sunday  9:00 am 

 Sunday  11:30 am 

 Thursday  9:00 am 

 Friday  9:00 am  

St. Edward 

Director of Administrative Services 
Karen Crane 

Karen@cccracine.org 

Bookkeeper 
Erica Correa 

erica@cccracine.org 

Music Director 
Jesús Cabrera 

Child Development Center Director 
Lorie Czerwinski 

262-636-8051 

Maintenance 
Tim Koeller 

Trustees 
Michael Marz        Barb Pippenger 

Parish Pastoral Council Chairperson 
Barb Hantschel 

Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 8:00 am-12:00 pm 

Closed Fridays 

1401 Grove Ave.        Racine, WI 53405 
262-636-8040 

Email: parish@saintedwardracine.org 
Website: www.saintedwardracine.org 

Masses 

 Saturday  4:00 pm 

 Sunday  9:00 am 

 Tuesday  9:00 am 

 Wednesday 9:00 am  



 

St. Edward Parish 

This Week in our Parish: 
Sunday, September 17, 
 9:00 am   Mass 
Tuesday, September 19, 
 9:00 am   Mass & Livestream 
Wednesday, September 20, 
 9:00 am   Mass & Livestream (Rosary) 
      1:00 pm    Bible Study 
     Saturday, September 23, 
  Pack the Truck 
 3:00 to 3:45 pm  Confessions 
 4:00 pm   Mass  
Sunday, September 24, 
 Pack the Truck 
 9:00 am   Mass 

Weekly Collections for September 9 & 10 : 
Weekly Envelopes…...…..…..….…...……..$6,439.28 
Offertory…………...….…........……..……....$220.00 
Building Fund…..…....….……….....…..……$180.00 
Votive Candles……….….…….………….…..$38.00 
Total….………....….…….……...……....$6,877.28 

SVDP 
The challenge in today's Gospel is to forget how others 
have behaved toward us and to look to God's way of loving 
and forgiving.  Our focus must be on God.  By your dona-
tion, you help the St. Vincent de Paul Society to bring the 
love and mercy of Jesus to those who feel left out and 
abandoned. 

Pack the Truck 
Sept. 23rd & 24th, St. Edward's is sponsoring a 
SVDP  AWARENESS and PACK THE TRUCK Event. After 
all masses there will be SVDP volunteers to provide infor-
mation and ways to Volunteer.  The SVDP truck will be in 
the Parking lot Sept 23rd, 3:30-4:15 & Sept 24

th
, 8:30 - 4:15 

to accept your unwanted, usable, and clean items.  Wanted 
items:  Clothing (especially Winter items), Toys, Games, 
Puzzles, Home & Fall Decor, Housewares and Flatware. 
For Pick-Ups (if unable to drop off) call Joan 252-632-9197 
or Barb 262-637-3376.       

Religious Appreciation Dinner 
Racine Knights of Columbus Council 697 and 4th Degree 

Assembly 1207 will be hosting the 30th annual Racine area Reli-
gious Appreciation Dinner on Tuesday evening, October 10 at 
Roma Lodge in Racine.  The honoree this year is Fr. Michael Pe-
tersen, Pastor of St. Rita of Cascia Parish in Racine. 

We know that you will want to be there that evening to honor 
him and our outstanding priests, deacons and sisters of the Racine 
area.  Mark your calendars now and we’ll see you there.  Tickets 
are $30.00 each or a table of 10 for $250 and are available now 
from the Parish Office, or Bill Frayer(262-633-7887) or Steve 
Jansta (262-554-6376). 

Mass Intentions: 
Sunday, September 17,   Twenty-Fourth Sunday in  
                                          Ordinary  Time 

            9:00 am:    † Eva Spalla 
Tuesday, September 19,   Weekday 

            9:00 am:      Special Intentions 
 Wednesday, September 20, SS Andrew Kim Tae-
gon, Priest & Paul Chong Ha-sang & Companions 
               9:00 am:     † Jean Logic                              
Saturday, September 23,   Saint Pius of Pietrelcina 
 4:00 pm:    † John W. Clark 
Sunday, September 24,   Twenty-Fifth Sunday in  
        Ordinary Time  

 9:00 am:     † Matthew Rivest 

Congratulations on your wedding, 
James & Nadia Garcia! 

Faith Formation 
Sunday, September 17th will be our first Faith Formation 
session/classes at St Richard Parish, in Vogel Hall, for the 
cluster. Our Adult Speaker will be Father Jose’ Mario and he 
will speak on “Bible Study -The Old Testament”. Students 
will be dismissed to classes at 10:15am. Refreshments and a 
snack will be served.  

God is here!  – Come and spend time with the 
Lord.  As Catholics, we believe that Jesus is God and, 
in the Eucharist, He is truly present. Pope Francis has 
been encouraging the church to return to Eucharistic 
Adoration. Be with us as we gather around Our Lord 
with some song, some scripture, and some silence.  
Feel free to bring your own spiritual reading or devo-
tions as well.  Please join us on Thursday September 
21 at 6:30 PM for a Eucharistic Holy Hour. 

KC 
Knights of Columbus Punt, Pass & Kick Contest, 
open to all students ages 8-12, Saturday, September 
30, 9 AM-Noon at Horlick High School, 2119 Rapids 
Dr. in Racine.  Only takes 15-20 minutes to compete. 

St. Ed's Ministry Volunteers 
New schedules for Sept. 16 - Oct. 1 have been sent out by 
email and USPS.  Hard copies are available in back of 
church.  Sign-up sheets for Oct. 7-Jan. 7 are still also in 
back of church this weekend.  Please select you dates to 
minister today! 



 

St. Patrick Parish/Parroquia de San Patricio 
Mass Intentions/Intenciones de Misa 

9/16  4:00 pm  Por la Comunidad/Our Parishioners 

9/17  9:00 am  Por la Comunidad/Our Parishioners 

  10:30 am  Por la Comunidad/Our Parishioners 

  12:00 pm   Por la Comunidad/Our Parishioners  

  6:00 pm        † César Miramontes 

9/23  4:00 pm  † Emma Gale 

9/24  9:00 am  † Roberta Leonard 

  10:30 am  Por la Comunidad/Our Parishioners 

  12:00 pm   † Amparo de la Torre Maldonado 

  6:00 pm        † César Miramontes 

PARISH SUNDAY & HOLY DAY COLLECTIONS  
LAS COLECTAS PARA LOS DOMINGOS Y  LOS DÍAS SAGRADOS 

September 10, 2023/10 de septiembre 2023 
Received/recibido .………..……..$ 5,530.98 

Weekly Schedule         Próximos Eventos 
Sunday/domingo 9/17 
Monday/lunes 9/18  

Tuesday/martes 9/19  
Wednesday/miércoles 9/20  

Thursday/jueves 9/21 
Friday/viernes 9/22     

Saturday/sábado 9/23   
Sunday/domingo 9/24 

Pensamientos del Padre Juan . . . 

Gracia y Paz, mis hermanos y hermanas: 

Los dos últimos días de nuestra peregrinación han sido el punto culmi-
nante de nuestro viaje a Inglaterra. El lunes condujimos hacia al sur, 
hasta Chichester, hasta la tumba de San Ricardo. En la tumba de San 
Ricardo celebramos misa y oramos por todos ustedes. En Chichester, 
fuimos testigos de la gran catedral que se encuentra en el centro de esta 
ciudad bastante pequeña. Como muchas catedrales, monasterios e 
iglesias construidas antes del reinado de Enrique VIII; la catedral de 
Chichester fue profanada. Durante la Reforma, muchas iglesias fueron 
destruidas y muchas tumbas de hombres y mujeres santos fueron profa-
nadas con la esperanza de alejar a la gente de la fe católica. Actualmen-
te, en la catedral de Chichester conserva una reliquia de San Ricardo 
recuperada de Francia, donde estudió. Esta reliquia se encuentra debajo 
del gran altar de la catedral. Esta gran catedral durante los siglos XVIII y 
XIX fue decorada con arte contemporáneo para resaltar la relación de 
las catedrales y el mecenazgo con los artistas. Los jardines de la cate-
dral son los jardines más bellos de todas las iglesias que visitamos du-
rante la peregrinación. Nuestra misa fue un momento conmovedor como 
peregrinos. Nos sentamos en esta pequeña pero acústica capilla en la 
que nuestro coro de peregrinos entonó diferentes himnos para acompa-
ñar la misa. Rezamos juntos la oración de San Ricardo y concluimos 
nuestra visita con un recorrido por el pueblo. Hubo lágrimas de alegría 
como peregrinos culminan su camino. Las gracias recibidas en este 
lugar santo regresan con nosotros a nuestra comunidad católica en 
Central Racine. Nos convertimos en “apóstoles” de San Ricardo en 
nuestras comunidades. 

Una perla escondida durante nuestra peregrinación fue nuestra visita a 
la Abadía de Westminster, donde está enterrado San Eduardo el Confe-
sor. Para nuestra sorpresa, la tumba de Eduardo el Confesor sigue in-
tacta desde la Edad Media. Eduardo que era rey y santo, los reformado-
res de la Iglesia de Inglaterra no tocaron la tumba de la abadía donde 
yacían otros reyes. Los restos de San Eduardo siguen intactos en la 
Abadía. Logramos organizar un recorrido privado por la tumba de San 
Eduardo, que está cerrada al público a menos que vaya con un guía de 
la Iglesia de Inglaterra. Allí nos sentamos los veinte alrededor de la tum-
ba de San Eduardo y oramos nuevamente por todos nosotros. Después 
de eso, pasamos un buen rato visitando esta majestuosa abadía. Por 
supuesto, si no fuera por el tiempo de tranquilidad y oración alrededor 
de la tumba de San Eduardo, habría sido muy difícil orar en la Abadía. 
Cientos de personas vienen a visitar el famoso lugar donde se corona a 
los reyes, y todos los dignatarios del reino se reúnen para este gran 
evento. Me pregunto si la gente allí sabía que estaban pisando tierra 
santa donde santos y personas de gran fe del pasado oraron y dieron 
sus vidas por los demás. Los veinte salimos renovados en nuestra fe. 
Concluimos la jornada con una misa en la iglesia de la Inmaculada Con-
cepción de María. 

Nos estamos preparando para volver y por supuesto, este domingo 
pasan muchas cosas. Este fin de semana haré la bendición de los cate-
quistas de San Patricio. De esta manera nuestros catequistas recibirán 
una bendición al comenzar su jornada de enseñanza. 

Bendiciones,  
Juan M Camacho 

Lecturas para la semana del 17 de septiembre 2023 
Domingo:    Eclo 27, 30—28, 7/Sal 102, 1-2. 3-4. 9-10. 11-12  

       Rom 14, 7-9/Mt 18, 21-35 
Lunes:  1 Tim 2, 1-8/Sal 27, 2. 7. 8-9/Lc 7, 1-10 
Martes:  1 Tim 3, 1-13/Sal 100, 1-2. 2-3. 5. 6/Lc 7, 11-17 
Miércoles:  1 Tim 3, 14-16/Sal 110, 1-2. 3-4. 5-6/Lc 7, 31-35 
Jueves:  Ef 4, 1-7. 11-13/Sal 18, 2-3. 4-5/Mt 9, 9-13    
Viernes:  1 Tim 6, 2-12/Sal 48, 6-7. 8-10. 17-18. 19-20/Lc 8, 1-3  
Sábado:  1 Tim 6, 13-16/Sal 99, 1-2. 3. 4. 5/Lc 8, 4-15 
Domingo siguiente:  Is 55, 6-9/Sal 144, 2-3. 8-9. 17-18/Flp 1, 20-24. 27 
       Mt 20, 1-16 

Projector Operators / Operadores de Proyectores 
We are currently looking for volunteers from each 
mass to operate the projector. You only need to volun-
teer once a month, if that's all you would like to do. 
Full training is provided, basic computer skills needed. 
Estamos reclutando en cada misa voluntarios para operar el proyector. 
Solo tienes que operar el proyector una vez al mes, si asi lo deseas. 
Ofrecemos entrenamiento completo, solo tienes que tener conocimiento 
basico de computadoras.  
Please contact Liz Villalobos at 262-900-1850 for more information. Co-
municate con Liz Villalobos al 262-900-1850 para mas información.  



 

St. Richard Parish 

This Week in Our Parish 
 

Tuesday         Mass - 9:00 a.m.   In person@ St. Edward 
  and  Live Stream                           
Wednesday   Mass - 9:00 a.m.   In person @ St. Edward 
  and Live Stream  
Thursday       Mass-9:00 a.m.  In person and Facebook    
  Live Stream 
                        Joint Prayer & Worship Meeting Vogel Hall - 
  5:30 p.m. 
                        Our Harmony Club - 9:00 a.m. Vogel Hall 
Friday            Mass-9:00 a.m. In person and Facebook  
  Live Stream       
Saturday      Reconciliation- 3:00 p.m.   
                       Mass - 4:00 p.m. In person 
Sunday         Mass - 9:00 a.m.  In person    
                       Mass - 11:30 a.m. In person      

St. Richard's sponsored SVDP Community Meal  will 
take place on Tuesday, September 26.  Please contact 
Ann Wirtz if you would like information on signing up to        
volunteer or donate food. 262-930-0511 or 
annwirtz@yahoo.com 

Join us Saturday, September 30, and Sunday, October 1 
in Vogel Hall where you can enjoy some refreshments 
and see what each ministry table will have for their spe-
cial treat!  Come see where you can use your spiritual 
gifts.  Only 2 more weeks until the blast-off to the Mission 
to Serve Ministry Fair! 

Financial Stewardship for the week of :  

September 9th & 10th      

 

$4740.00 Weekly Envelopes 
$299.00 Offertory 
$35.00 Candles 
$21.00 Building Fund 
$21.00 Siena School Fund 

We had another very successful 
School Supply Drive! The dona-
tions went to Renaissance 
School, and John Paul ll. These 
school supplies will help teachers 
with the less  
fortunate children that cannot 
afford the many school supplies 
that are required. We could not 
have done it without everyone’s 
help. Thank you & God Bless you 
all for your  generosity! 

Mass Intentions 
 

Sunday, September 17, Twenty- Fourth Sunday in       
Ordinary Time 
                9:00 a.m. †Lisa Michel Hannes 
                                 †Deacon Peter Jansta 
                 11:30 a.m.†Abelina Vasquez 
Thursday, September 21,Saint Matthew                 
                9:00 a.m.  
Friday, September 22 
                 9:00 a.m.  
Saturday, September 23,Saint Pius of Pietrelcina  
                 4:00 p.m. †Lillian Worden 

Sunday, September 24, Twenty-Fifth Sunday in     
Ordinary Time 
                  9:00 a.m. †Lillian Worden 
                 11:30 a.m.†Lillian Worden 

Calendar Raffle Winners 
 

9/10/2023             Jaxon Wirtz          Racine, WI  
9/13/2023             Sarah Noe            Racine, WI 

Senior Social 

Please join us, Senior Social will begin on Tuesday,     
October, 3 at noon in Vogel hall. All are welcome to come 
and enjoy lunch, games and great company! 

Blood Drive 

Please mark your calendar. St. Richard’s will sponsor a 
blood drive Wednesday, October 11, from 1:30p.m. to 
6:30p.m.  

The Catholic Schools Walk  
This is St. Rita School's biggest fundraiser of the year. 
Please join this group of parents, teachers and staff reach 
their goal by registering to walk on Saturday, October,14 
beginning at 9a.m. To register for this event or to donate 
visit this link https://fundraise.givesmart.com/vf/
SCHOOLSWALK/team/StRita  

 
This year’s Knights of Columbus Religious Appreciation 
Dinner will be held at Roma Lodge on Tuesday, October, 10 
– Mass at 5 PM, Dinner at 6:30 PM, program to follow. This 
year’s honoree is Fr. Michael Petersen ( St. Rita’s Parish).  
Get your tickets now! They are available here at the Parish  
office.  

mailto:annwirtz@yahoo.com
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/vf/SCHOOLSWALK/team/StRita
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/vf/SCHOOLSWALK/team/StRita


 

Catholic Community in Central Racine / Comunidad Católica en el Centro de Racine  

Readings for the week of September 17, 2023 
Sunday:  Sir 27:30-28:7/Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 11-12   

   Rom 14:7-9/Mt 18:21-35 

Monday:  1 Tm 2:1-8/Ps 28:2, 7, 8-9/Lk 7:1-10 

Tuesday:  1 Tm 3:1-13/Ps 101:1b-2ab, 2cd-3ab, 5, 6/Lk 7:11-17 

Wednesday: 1 Tm 3:14-16/Ps 111:1-2, 3-4, 5-6/Lk 7:31-35 

Thursday: Eph 4:1-7, 11-13/Ps 19:2-3, 4-5/Mt 9:9-13    

Friday:  1 Tm 6:2c-12/Ps 49:6-7, 8-10, 17-18, 19-20/Lk 8:1-3  

Saturday:  1 Tm 6:13-16/Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4, 5/Lk 8:4-15 

Next Sunday: Is 55:6-9/Ps 145:2-3, 8-9, 17-18 /Phil 1:20c-24, 27a/ 
  Mt 20:1-16a 

St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry Needs Our Help 
Please bring food and hygiene donations for the  
St. Vincent de Paul Food Pantry, especially: 

saltine crackers, boxed potatoes, bagged potatoes,  
canned spaghetti sauce, boxed pasta (penne, bows, rotini)  

canned fruit, instant oatmeal (boxed variety). and toilet paper 

Thoughts from Father Juan . . 

Grace and Peace, my brothers and sisters: 

The last two days of our pilgrimage were the climax of our journey to 
England. Monday, we drove down south to Chichester, to the tomb of 
Saint Richard. At Saint Richard’s tomb, we celebrated Mass and prayed 
for all of you. In Chichester, we witnessed the vast cathedral that stands 
in the center of this rather small city. As with many cathedrals, monaster-
ies and churches built before Henry VIII’s reign, the cathedral in Chich-
ester was desecrated. During the Reformation many churches were 
destroyed, and a lot of tombs of holy men and women were desecrated 
in the hope of turning people away from the Catholic faith. Nowadays, in 
the Cathedral of Chichester, there is a relic of Saint Richard that was 
recovered from France, where he studied. This relic stands under the big 
altar in the cathedral. The small side chapel where he was buried after 
his death is now decorated with some statues. In the XIX and XX centu-
ries this vast cathedral underwent major transformation with contempo-
rary art to bring out the relationship of cathedrals and patronage to art-
ists. The gardens of the cathedral are the most beautiful gardens of all 
the churches we visited during the pilgrimage. Our Mass was a moving 
moment as pilgrims. We sat down in this small but acoustically fine 
chapel, where our pilgrim choir chanted different hymns to accompany 
the Mass. We prayed together the prayer of Saint Richard and conclud-
ed our visit with a tour of the town. There were tears of joy as we pil-
grims arrived at the end of the journey. The graces received in this holy 
site come back with us to our Catholic Community in Central Racine. We 
became “apostles” of Saint Richard to our communities.  

A pearl hidden within our pilgrimage was our visit to Westminster Abbey, 
where Saint Edward the Confessor is buried. To our surprise, the tomb 
of Edward the Confessor has remained intact since the Middle Ages. 
Because Edward was a king and saint, and because the Church of Eng-
land reformers did not touch the abbey’s tomb where other kings lay, the 
remains of Saint Edward are still intact in the Abbey. We managed to 
arrange a private tour around the tomb of Saint Edward, which is closed 
to the public unless you are with a Church of England guide. There we 
sat down, the twenty of us, around Saint Edward’s tomb and prayed 
again for all of us. After that, we spent a good amount of time visiting this 
majestic abbey. Of course, if it wasn’t for the quiet and prayerful time 
around Saint Edward’s tomb it would have been very difficult to pray in 
the Abbey. Hundreds of people come to visit the famous place where 
kings are crowned, and all the dignitaries of the realm gather for this 
great event. I wonder if people there knew that they were stepping on 
holy ground where saints and people of great faith of the past prayed 
and gave their lives for others. The twenty of us came out renewed in 
our faith. We concluded the day with a Mass in the Church of the Im-
maculate Conception of Mary. 

We are getting ready to go back; and, of course, a few things are hap-
pening this Sunday, which is Catechetical Sunday. Some of our cate-
chists will receive a blessing this Sunday, and others on the upcoming 
Sunday. At Saint Richard’s José Mario will have the blessing of all cate-
chists from Saint Edward’s and Saint Richard’s. I will do the blessing of 
Saint Patrick’s catechists too this weekend. The following weekend, 
when I am at Sacred Heart, I will bless Sacred Heart’s catechists. This 
way, between these two Sundays, all our catechists will receive a bless-
ing as they begin their teaching journey in our Catholic Community in 
Central Racine: Family of Four Parishes.  

Blessings,  
Juan M Camacho 

Catholic Community in Central Racine 

Adult Faith Formation-Autumn 2023 

September 17   Father José Mario Bible Study-Old Testament 

October 15    Father José Mario Bible Study-Old Testament 
November 5   Deacon Dan Burmeister  Holy Hour 
November 19   Father José Mario Bible Study-Old Testament 

All Classes 10:15-11:15 am 
Vogel Hall, St. Richard 

St. Vincent de Paul Society is Hiring . . . 
Looking for a talented candidate who will excel in  

customer service at the Racine Store, 2118 Rapids Drive 
• 1st Shift 

• Paid Holidays 
• Sundays Off 

• Paid Time Off  
• Employee Discount  

• Great Staff         
Find us on Indeed or ask for application at store 

St. Lucy Parish is offering  “Living Through Loss,” an eight-week 
grief program. Classes will meet on Tuesday evenings, 5:30pm until 
7pm, from September 19th to November 14th (no class on October 
31st.)  Park in the small lot on the south side of the church. Wheelchair 
accessible.  “Living Through Loss “ lets people know that they are not 
alone and gives an opportunity to join others going through this grief.  To 
register, please call the parish office at 262-554-1801, x601 with your 
contact information and the relationship of your loss.  

Saturday Morning Women’s Group 
Are you interested in learning more about the readings we hear each 
week at Mass, with other women from the four parishes of the Catholic 
Community in Central Racine?  If  so, please consider joining our Satur-
day Morning Women's Group.  We meet via Zoom each Saturday from 8 
to 9 AM.  This is a very welcoming and supportive group, with  no pres-
sure to attend every week.  We enjoy these opportunities to help us grow 
in our faith and prepare for the Mass.  We understand and appreciate the 
readings and the homily more, having read and discussed them ahead of 
time. If you are interested, please contact Kathy at 262-498-1426 or 
Mary at 262-498-4406. 


